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Revenues Continue to Meet Expectations Through the Close of FY15 

TRENTON – The Department of the Treasury reported Friday $1.99 billion was collected in July 
across the State’s largest revenue sources, an increase of over $125 million from July 2014.  

With Sales Tax, Gross Income Tax and Corporation Business Tax collections all meeting targeted 
projections, cash receipts for 13 months through July total $29.7 billion—a 7-percent increase 
over the same period ending in July 2014.  

“Fiscal Year 2015 revenues have remained in line with projections from the Office of Revenue 
and Economic Analysis,” said Acting State Treasurer Robert A. Romano. “We expect to see 
revenue growth consistent with certified projections throughout the new fiscal year.”  

July cash collections include revenues from both the fiscal year that just ended and the new 
fiscal year that began on July 1. The accounting process of allocating July 2015 revenues 
between Fiscal Years 2015 and 2016 is now under way.  

Results for the month show strong year-over-year growth in Sales Tax, Corporation Business 
Tax and Lottery for the month. Final revenue collections for Fiscal Year 2015 will be published in 
the Comprehensive Annual Financial Report (CAFR).    
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